WORK SESSION MINUTES
CITY OF HARTFORD
MARCH 18, 2024

The City Council of the City of Hartford, Alabama, met at the Johnny Hughes Community center for a work
session at 7:00 pm on MARCH 18, 2024. The following members were present: Mayor Wendel Nolen,
Councilwoman Melissa Clements, Councilman Ted Thompson, Councilman Zane Fowler, Councilman Ron
Adams, and Councilman Paul Fondren.

Others in attendance: Vernon Alford and Zac Cooke.
See sign in sheet for others in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Nolen.

Discussion was led by Ronnie Driskell as he presented the Rate Study to the council. Ronnie stated that
this document is a draft and is only presented to the council for discussion and changes. Ronnie Driskell
went over the Rate Study page by page with the council. Council members asked questions and discussed
the study with Ronnie. Many changes were brought before Ronnie and will be addressed. After discussion,
Ronnie stated that the time line for the application was quickly approaching, and that a Public Hearing
would be scheduled and posted for the final study to be submitted to ADEM for the grant.

With there being no other business to come before this work session of March 18, 2024, a motion to
adjourn was made by Paul Fondren, seconded by Zane Fowler. All were in favor. The meeting was
adjourned.
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